Susan M. Domen, MMC

Supplemental Internation

From:

Grant Yates

Sent:

Tuesday, June 12, 2018 9:13 AM

To: Cc: Susan M. Domen, MMC; City Council Barbara Liebold CC; Jason Simpson

Subject:

FW: Protest Letter - Citywide LMD Public Hearing 6 12 2018

Attachments:

Paul Pribble Letter (6-11-18).pdf

Please see attached for tonight's meeting on the LLMD.

Grant Yates City Manager City of Lake Elsinore PH:(951) 674-3124, 361

From: Jason Simpson

Sent: Monday, June 11, 2018 6:06 PM **To:** Grant Yates <gyates@Lake-Elsinore.org>

Subject: Protest Letter - Citywide LMD Public Hearing 6 12 2018

Grant -

Attached is the letter from Mr. Pribble from today's mail and will be placed as part of the City's record. There is a public hearing tomorrow evening and staff discuss the letter with David Mann and I offer *Staff's review of the attached protest letter*:

• The LLMD engineers' report has correctly exempted "designated open space." Mr. Pribble's land is not "designated" as open space because it's zoning allows commercial use (with a CUP), which is what he wants.

The attached letter should be forwarded to City Council and City Clerk as part of the City's record tomorrow evening.

Sincerely,

Jason Simpson Assistant City Manager City of Lake Elsinore PH:(951) 674-3124, 362